
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
           13th July 2023 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the summer holiday and therefore also prepare for the 
upcoming school year, I would like to take an opportunity to clarify expectations for school uniform. We 
believe that wearing a uniform plays a significant role in fostering a positive and productive learning 
environment, and I would share with you our expectation that all pupils attend school in uniform from 
September. 
 
School uniform is one way in which we identify ourselves as a community of schools and we believe that it 
promotes a strong, cohesive identity which supports high standards and expectations in all areas of school 
life. 
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Best wishes, 
 
Mr Penny 
 
Principal 
 
 

 


